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STATE OF MINNESOTA 
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

In the Matter of the Petition for 
Detachment of Certain Land from City of 
Woodstock 

ORDER OF DISMISSAL 

On December 31 , 2014, a Petition for Detachment was filed with the Office of 
Administrative Hearings. 

Glen Petersen, Petersen Law Office, appeared on behalf of the City of 
Woodstock. Benjamin Denton, Attorney at Law, appeared on behalf of the Petitioners, 
Lawrence C. Fenicle, Dennis E. Fenicle, Wayne R. Fenicle and Eileen M. Pinedo 
(Petitioners). To date, no one has appeared on behalf of Burke Township (Township) . 

On April 23, 2015, Benjamin Denton filed an e-mail withdrawing the Petition for 
Detachment. 

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED THAT: 

1. The Petition for Detachment in this matter is DISMISSED. 

2. Pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 414.12, subd. 3 (2014), the cost of these 
proceedings shall be divided as follows: to the City, 50 percent; and to the Petitioners, 
50 percent. 

Dated: April 27, 2015 

Chief Administrative Law Judge 


